
 February 
drop-in  

dates 

Our Zoom drop-in sessions are open to all parent carers in 
East Sussex and there is no need to book. 

 

For more information, including Zoom links, please visit  
www.espcf.org.uk/drop-in-for-east-sussex-parent-carers 

 

We warmly encourage parent carers to pop by and share 
their experiences with us. 

Email: info@espcf.org.uk 

            Wednesday 3rd February  

                12.30pm—2.00pm 
                     Q&A with Lyra Edmonds      

    SENDIASS Advisor  

                (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities               

        Information, Advice and Support Service) 

Wednesday 10th February  

8.00pm—9.30pm 

Thursday 18th February  

12.30pm—2.00pm 

Thursday 25th February  

8.00pm—9.30pm 

 

https://www.espcf.org.uk/drop-in-for-east-sussex-parent-carers/
https://amazesussex.org.uk/parent-carers/services-and-support/sendiass-helpline/
https://amazesussex.org.uk/parent-carers/services-and-support/sendiass-helpline/

